Dear Friends,
The holidays are approaching and the phone is ringing off the hook for appointments to JaKelle’s Christmas Box.  Last year Helen’s Hope Chest provided holiday gifts for over 2700 children in foster care.  This year we want to serve even more but we can’t do that without your help!
We are in need of outgoing and friendly people to assist foster families “shop” for gifts.  At the event care givers can pick for each child: 1 gift, 2 books, 1 stuffed animal, and something to stuff their stocking with.  
The event runs from December 7th through December 12th with volunteer shifts Monday – Friday 8:45 am – 1pm, 12:45 pm – 5:15 pm; Saturday 8:45 am – 1 pm, 12 pm – 3 pm.  Sign up for one shift or all of them!  We will be at the same location as last year which is Mesa First Church of the Nazarene, 955 E. University Dr. Mesa. 
“The value of Helen’s Hope Chest and JaKelle’s Christmas program cannot be overstated.  The impact on a child’s life cannot be measured or quantified but somehow Helen’s Hope Chest has brought this to light in providing the joy of the holiday season to those who without them would never experience it.” – Carrie, Volunteer 
And only you can help Helen’s provide that joy!  If you would like to volunteer please contact Susan Schneck at Mesa United Way 480-834-2118 to schedule.  
Can’t donate your time?  Consider donating a new toy or organizing a drive.  You can contact Katie Pompay at katie.pompay@mesaunitedway.org to find out more.
“As I finished helping a woman load her car, she gave me a hug and expressed her gratitude for all my help and the blessing of this event.” – Nicole, Volunteer
We hope you can join us this year to help spread the joy of the season.
Sincerely,
Katie Pompay

Katie Pompay
Manager
Helen's Hope Chest
126 E University Dr.
Mesa, AZ 85201
480-969-5411
www.mesaunitedway.org



